
Esterhazy High School - School Community Council 

Monday, November 29, 2021 

Regular Meeting 

Attendance 
Member Present Member Present 
Mr. Gord Erhardt YES Jade Anderson YES 
Mrs. Tracy Huckell YES Stacey Palmer NO 
Jodi DenBrok NO Tammy MacDonald YES 
Brenda Lomenda YES Shuane Beatty NO 
Gloria Zazula YES   
Ms. Christy Harrick NO   
Kim Barker NO   
Ouafi Saha YES   
Krista Dutka YES   
Ethan Lomenda YES   
Darien Mickle NO   

 
 
 
A.  ORGANIZATION BUSINESS 
 1.  Call the meeting to order: 7:04 p.m. by Gord 
 2.  Adoption of agenda: motion Ethan, second Gloria 
B.  GENERAL BUSINESS 
 1.  Meeting minutes from Oct. 25, 2021 

• Change Tammy’s last name to MacDonald. 
 2. Adoption of the minutes: motion Oufi, second Tammy 
C.  INTRODUCTION OF GUEST SPEAKERS 
 No speaker 
D.  NEW BUSINESS 
 None 
E. OLD BUSINESS 
 None 
F. REPORTS 
 1. Treasurer’s Report- by Gloria. Balance: $6660.59 including $1481.51 
GSSD annual grant. 
 2. ESA Report- Darien absent. Presently 12 days of Christmas prepared. 
Working on fun & competitive activities for the students. 



 3. EHS Report- by Gord & Tracy. 
 * Enrolment:  326, continual changes.  
 *Social Emotional Learning- Candace working with students to develop 
social & emotional life skills which include problem solving, coping, etc. Not 
advanced as hoped because of 3 week remote learning. 
 * Since introduction of age 5-11 vaccine & depending on covid rates in our 
area, plan to allow the grade 6 students to join school TAG  
 * Capital Project- division will be coming to do a walkthrough & update EHS 
completion & needs. SCC will write a letter to the Gov’t in support of the much 
needed renovations @ EHS. 
 * Walkthrough- SCC members present were taken on a tour led by Gord & 
Tracy to show our school reno projects in progress, completed, projected changes 
& needs. Had the opportunity to see janitorial staff hard at work. 
G. ADJOURNMENT: 8:00 
 Next meeting date: TBA in the new year 
 

 
_____________________________         Brenda Lomenda 
Tammy MacDonald – EHS-SCC Chair        Brenda Lomenda – EHS-SCC Secretary 
 
 
**EHS-SCC sends our continued message of APPRECIATION to ALL staff who 
are going above & beyond during these unknown Covid times! Keep up the 
GREAT work! 
Merry Christmas & Happy New Year to ALL our EHS students, staff & their 
families.  
 
 

 


